
Dear Chair Williamson and members of the House Juridiciary  Committee, 
 
I am a mother of a University of Oregon Sophomore and I am writing this to strongly oppose disarming 
the Campus Police. With all the violence going on in today’s world, I feel that our students are safe in a 
place that the police can respond to a situation within minutes. If the Police on campus is disarmed and 
they have to wait for the City Police to arrive, I believe that, it puts our students’ safety in jeopardy.  
So I am really hoping that you will let the campus police stay armed for continued student safety and for 
parents/ families peace of mind.  
 
Please put this on the record for HB 3338 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sharmila Gunasekara.  
 

Treat others the way you want to be treated. 💕 

 


